

## Office of the Governor

THE CAPITOL
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0001

www.flgov.com 850-488-7146 850-487-0801 fax

October 17, 2006

Mr. Alfred Lipshultz President Aquathin Corporation 950 South Andrews Avenue Pompano Beach, Florida 33069

Dear Mr. Lipshultz:

On behalf of the State of Florida, congratulations to the Aquathin Corporation on 26 years of success in manufacturing and exporting water purification and filtration products.

Aquathin is a leader in the global marketplace, selling its products to more than 40 countries worldwide and fostering Florida's international development efforts. As a recipient of the Presidential E-Award, the Miami Herald Pacesetter award, and ISO9001:2000 certification, your contribution to business excellence has been tremendous and serves as an outstanding example of the quality companies that are created and thrive in our great state.

I wish you continued success and prosperity well into the future.

Sincerely,

Jeb Bush



## Florida Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services CHARLES H. BRONSON, Commissioner The Capitol • Tallahassee, FL 32399-0800

Please Respond to: Division of Marketing 407 S. Calhoun Street Mayo Building, Room 420 Tallahassee, FL 32399-0800 Phone: (850) 487-3687 Fax: (850) 488-7127

August 18, 2004

Mr. Alfred J. Lipshultz Aquathin Corporation 950 South Andrews Avenue Pompano Beach, Florida 33069

Dear Mr. Lipshultz:

Thank you so much for the information about Aquathin Corporation's recent achievement in being awarded Kosher Certification from the Orthodox Union for your water purification systems effectiveness in dealing with the presence of copepods from certain water sources.

Aquathin Corporation is a prime example of the valuable contribution participating companies make to the Florida Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services' "Kosher from Florida" program and how companies such as yours enhance the quality of life for consumers everywhere.

We appreciate your continuing participation in the "Fresh from Florida" program and would like to congratulate you and Auquathin Corporation on your 25<sup>th</sup> anniversary.

Sincerely,

CHARLES H. BRONSON

COMMISSIONER OF AGRICULTURE

CHB/tf





## Florida Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services CHARLES H. BRONSON, Commissioner The Capitol • Tallahassee, FL 32399-0800

Please Respond to:

January 10, 2002

Mr. Alfred J. Lipshultz Aquathin Corp. 950 South Andrews Avenue Pompano Beach, Florida 33069

Dear Mr. Lipshultz:

Thank you for renewing your membership in the Florida Agricultural Promotional Campaign, commonly referred to as "Fresh from Florida." Support such as yours, will enable us to continue promotions to increase consumer awareness of Florida agriculture and expand domestic and international markets for our state's many products. Promotional activities planned for next year will make our tenth year an exciting one. Plans include industry promotions, trade events, incentive programs, a full color promotional magazine entitled "Fresh from Florida" and much more. Your annual membership certificate recognizing you as one of the sponsors of the Florida Agricultural Promotional Campaign is enclosed.

This year holds a great deal of promise for the "Fresh from Florida" Campaign. It is vital that we continue to seek support from the Florida Legislature for this important program. Please write or call your legislators and voice your support for the "Fresh from Florida" promotional program.

Your involvement in this partnership is very much appreciated. I am confident that this campaign will continue to have a positive impact on your company as well as Florida's entire agricultural industry.

Sincerely,

CHARLES H. BRONSON

COMMISSIONER OF AGRICULTURE

CHB/di

Enclosure

